
                
 
 
 
Hello Brothers and Sisters, 
 
We are aware of the memo and letters in regards to the attendance program stated for the year 
2024. The local has filed a grievance in regards to that. And the local will take it as far as 
needed. 
 
In Solidarity, 
Peter Atsaves  
President Local 2723 


